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I would hope everyone understandings the dire circumstance our environment is in, 
and in turn our stability and health is. As such it is so important to continue to move 
forward on environmental issues, including restricting single use plastic. These items 
are leaching toxics and pollutants into the environment around us. These items are 
easily replaced and so the negative impact they produce doesn't come close to the 
benefit of the slight convenience they provide. Please do the right thing and keep up 
moving forward for ourselves and our children. 


